
Dear researcher,

Are you a PhD candidate or an early-stage researcher? Would you like to
immerse yourself in the world of transferable skills and network with your
fellow colleagues from across Europe? Then we have the perfect
opportunity for you!

As part of the Link EDU-RES project, the University of Essex and academic
professionals from YERUN (Young European Research Universities Network)
are organising a Summer School in Transferable Skills. Hosting trainers from
different European institutions and with a range of expertise, the Summer
School in Transferable Skills will take place in Colchester, United Kingdom,
from Monday 22nd August to Friday 26th August 2022. The event will be
conducted in person but it also has online components for which you can
register (these online components are limited to live streaming of lectures
and subsequent access to their recordings).

Interested? More information and the registration form can be found on this
website. Registrations are open until the 1stof August, 5pm UK time (6pm
CET), but hurry up - the number of places is limited!

More information? Contact us!
•Mary Mazzilli (University of Essex)
•Margot Chauliac (University of Antwerp)

See you in Essex!
the Link EDU-RES team

What? Summer School in Transferable Skills
Where? University of Essex, Colchester (UK)
When? 22-26 August 2022
Who? PhD candidates and early-stage researchers
Register Until 1st August 2022 (5pm UK time)
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